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School Mission Statement 

Our mission is to provide all Seaford North Primary School students with a high quality, challenging, global education which develops compassion and respect. 

We provide engaging learning opportunities that includes essential knowledge, concepts, skills and attitudes, enabling students to transfer these to new situations 
necessary in a rapidly changing world.  

We are committed to differentiation so that students work at their level and are able to make decisions about their learning in line with the curriculum. 

We encourage students to take responsibility with their learning so that they can be purposeful and make a difference to themselves and their world. 

 

Issue 1                                               8th February, 2018

 

Dear Parents, Students and Friends of Seaford North,  

Welcome Back  
I do hope that everyone has had a relaxing and rejuvenating break and that all students are eager 
to be back at school. A very warm welcome to the many new families joining our school 
community and of course our new staff members. 
 
I would like to thank the staff for the many hours spent organising their classrooms and 
the Administrative team who have been at school for several weeks leading up to the 
commencement of the school year. 
 
The first day of the new school year is always an exciting one, particularly for our Foundation 
students. Our Foundation parents received a very special welcome with a lovely 'Tears and tissue 
care pack' thanks our wonderful Parents Club 
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Kind Regards, Lee Murnane Principal 

 

COMING EVENTS 
FEBRUARY 
Tues 13th Breakfast Club starting up 

Thurs 15th  Swim Trials Gr 3 - 6 

Fri 16th  Chinese New Year Dress-up day 

Fri 16th Wine & Cheese Night for Foundation 

and New Parents. Seaford Cricket 

Club 7.30pm. 

Sat 25th  Bunnings BBQ Fundraiser. 

 

Resilience Journal 
Dear Parents, for clarification, the Resilience 

Journal is included in the ‘Essential Items’ in the 

school fees.  If you have any questions, please 

contact our office staff. As always we are more 

than happy to help. 
 

ANIMAL PALACE NEWS 
Lila the sheep is being retired to live on a farm 

with other sheep. 

The school will 

acquire a new 

lamb in the 

coming weeks to 

be a companion to 

Mindy.  
 
 

 

EGG CARTONS 

NEEDED! 
The animal palace is in need of 

egg cartons to collect our 

chicken’s eggs. If you finish a carton at home, 

please send it to school with your child to pass on 

to Miss Wright for the animal palace! 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Starting next Tuesday 13th February. Breakfast 

Club is held every Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

in the BER buiilding – 8.30am – 8.45am. 
 

 



   

 

Some thank you notes from 2017 – Last Day lunch 

helpers. Thank you very much to the following people 

who helped with this event. The students really 

appreciate it and enjoy their last day lunch! Rachel; 

Lauren; Sam; Amanda; Kelli; Natacha; Paula; Renee 

and Marcelle. 

 

Grade 6 Graduation. A big thank you to 

everyone who helped with the set up, decorating, 

food preparation, serving and packing up: 

Jackie; Marcell; Natacha; Leonie; Donna and 

Lana. The Grade 6’s had a wonderful evening 

and enjoyed a first for Seaford North - official 

photography from Tanya Mills during the dinner 

and the ceremony! A hit with everyone, thank 

you. 

 
Bunnings BBQ at Carrum Downs – Sunday February 

25th. We will be holding a fundraiser – come and grab 

a sausage! 
 

Seaford North Parents Club update 
The SNPS Parents Club is a meeting point and place of 
welcome for our broader school community. It is a place 
where parents can come together, chat, have a coffee, 
meet other parents, help with fun fundraising activities 
and help make SNPS the best it can be. Whether it be 
volunteering at one of the many events or attending the 
monthly Parents Club meeting - everyone is welcome.   
 

This month 

 16 February – Wine  & Cheese night  - a fun, 
informal night for all Foundation Parents and new 
families to SNPS. See the full detail in this 
newsletter and RSVP by 14th February to 
parentsclubsnps@gmail.com 

 25 February – Bunnings Sausage Sizzle –We need 
about 15 volunteers and have a number of 2hr shifts 
to fill: 8-10am, 10-12pm, 12-2pm, 2-4pm, 4-6pm. 
ALL parents, grandparents and carers can join in. As 
well as supporting the school and our kids, it's a 
great way to meet people from the SNPS 
community. You can even sign up with a friend. 
Please message Donna Willis if you can help - 0431 
565 101 

 Wine & Twine (W&T) is back for 2018.  The W&T 
group meet on a Friday evening to craft items for the 
Mother’s Day, Father’s Day and Christmas Stalls. It’s 
also an opportunity to get together, share stories 
and make friends in our beautiful community, while 
enjoying a drink and some cheese.   The first W&T 

night is Friday 23 Feb 2018.  No craft skills needed 
and you can come along whenever you feel like 
crafting or chatting, mingling or twining. Come once 
or come every Friday - everyone is welcome! 

For more info and location email 
 madebysnps@gmail.com 

 13th March – Parents Cub AGM – mark it in 
your calendars 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Meet and Greet – Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent teacher meetings have been scheduled for 

Monday 19 February and Tuesday 20 February 2018 

from 3.50pm to 6pm, both evenings. 

 

The on-line booking portal will open for parents to nominate the interview time soon (to be 

announced).  If none of these times suit please contact your child’s teacher.  More parent 

information will be distributed early next week. 

 



   

 


